

Birches First School

Believe, Grow, Succeedto be the best 'me' I can be.

20th January 2025

Dear Parents

The School Council met last week, and they discussed what fundraising activities they would like to do at the end of this half term! They are delighted to announce an exciting event that has become a tradition at our school: "Break the Rules Day". This special day is scheduled for Friday 14th February and promises to be an unforgettable experience for the children.

On this unique occasion, we will allow children to break some of the school rules for one day only. This day is designed to infuse fun and creativity into the school environment, encouraging children to engage in activities in a safe and controlled manner that would usually be against the rules. Please see the Sponsor Sheet for the list of rules the School Council have decide upon that may be broken-you do not have to do all of these! A sponsor form can be found in your child's bag today. The purpose of this form is to encourage children to seek sponsorship from family and friends for their participation in the day.

All funds raised will go towards providing extra benches for the children to sit at during the summer months on the field. We kindly ask that all sponsorship money is returned to the school by Tuesday, 25th February.

Should you have any questions regarding the event or the sponsorship process, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation for our wonderful school.

Yours sincerely Billy Edison

Sophia Albie

Jornia Albie Ruby Ren Ivy Sierna Joshua il 2025

winn'e

School Council 2025